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NORTH FERRIBY PARISH COUNCIL 
MINUTES 

Playing Field Committee 
12 January 2022 

 

PRESENT:  Councillors M. Abraham (Chairman), Blogg, Holborn, Knight and Wood 
ALSO PRESENT:  D.Wyndham (Cricket Club) 
 
Minute No.  
PFC 21/ 
53. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE – Clerk Jo Haslope submitted apologies 

54. DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY OR NON-PECUNIARY INTEREST – There were no 

declarations. 
 

55. MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 8 DECEMBER 2021 - Resolved – that the minutes be 

accepted as an accurate record and were signed by the Chairman. 
 

56. PUBLIC FORUM – There was no public speaking 

57. PARK WARDEN’S REPORT - The Park Warden had advised that it had been a quiet month again and 

he had nothing to report. 
 

58. CLERK’S REPORT – In her absence it was noted that the CCTV service had been carried out and the 

power unit to the pavilion cameras had been changed.  Also, the PAT testing was due to be carried out that 

week. 
 

59. OTHER MATTERS 

59.1. Men in Sheds project – Cllr Blogg gave a brief update of the current position and it was agreed that 

the Men in Sheds group would be asked to present a plan of their key milestones and activities for the 

year. 

59.2. Terms of Reference for the Playing Field Committee – In the absence of the Clerk, it was agreed 

this item would be moved to the next meeting. 

59.3. New Signs for the Playing Field – It was agreed that Cllrs Knight and Wood would work with the 

clerk to develop a design for the new signs at the Playing Field. 

59.4. FER-B development – Cllr M.Abraham informed the committee of the outcomes of a meeting with 

the directors of the Football Club and a meeting with the planning officer, the developer and various 

interested parties regarding the FER-B development, and the desire to maximise the benefit of the new 

open space for the village.  The approach being taken was fully supported by the committee. 

59.5. Summer Show – Cllr Blogg presented the idea of hosting a summer show on the playing fields during 

2023, to build on the Jubilee events being arranged for 2022.  The committee agreed that they would be 

interested in developing the idea further and suggested Cllr Blogg take it to the Parish Council. 

 

The meeting closed at : 8.30 pm 
Date of next meeting : 9 February 2021 


